
Dear supervisors, 

Please consider using a portion of the PGE settlement funds for the Redwood Valley Complex 
fire as matching funds to construct a pipeline along the Great Redwood Trail from Ukiah to 

Redwood Valley for the purpose of supplying reliable water for residential and FIRE safety use. 

Thank you. 

Marvin Talso 

 


